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A number of student teachers interviewing for teaching positions are getting requests from districts to supply their edTPA score and portfolio.  It appears that districts think that we are using an outside vendor (Pearson)  to score the portfolios.  Over half of the teacher education programs in Ohio are using Pearson to score the portfolios so it is not surprising that districts are requesting this. However, your portfolios are scored by our faculty and supervisors and are not validated by Pearson.  Faculty at KSU have agreed to do the scoring to save you $300 because edTPA does not yet count for licensure.  They are also doing the scoring so that you get the experience of developing the kind of portfolio that you will need in your first years of teaching.

So, if you are asked to share your score or your portfolio, you can simply let them know what the situation is here at KSU: you are not able to share your score (because it has not been validated by outside scorers) or your complete portfolio which includes video that you have promised students and families you would not share with anyone else.  You should definitely share excerpts of your portfolio that address questions they might have about your ability to teach and assess a variety of student learners.  

Best wishes to you as you complete student teaching and begin the job search.


Joanne Arhar, Ed.D.
Professor and Associate Dean
College of Education, Health, and Human Services
308 White Hall
Kent State University
Kent, OH 44242
330.672.0619


